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MEMORANDUM 

 

To Club Captains, Club Gear Stewards 

From Manager Lifesaving 

CC BOM, LSEC 

Date Wednesday 19 August 2020 
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Subject Gear Inspection Update 2020 

 
 

Thank you for your attendance on the zoom pre gear inspection meeting last Saturday. 
 
This memo is to just follow up on some points raised at Saturday’s meeting. 
 

• The link to the GI documents has been sent out to all. Please contact us ASAP if you have not 
been able to access these documents.  As a reminder the link is  
http://surflifesavingsydney.com.au/lifesaving/gear-inspection/ 

 

• We have taken advice from our IRB assessment team and inspection of IRB motors will be 
in accordance with the 2019 Gear Inspection procedures. 

 
 
 
Regard and thank you 
 
 
Scott Muir 
MANAGER LIFESAVING 

http://surflifesavingsydney.com.au/lifesaving/gear-inspection/

